
Safety Audit Report

OUR PROMISE

Every student in the Stanwood-Camano School District 
is empowered to learn in an inclusive setting and is 
prepared for the future of their choice.  



Our Four Pillars

Leading with 
Data: 
Data-informed 
Improvement 
Practices

Engaging Our 
Partners: Strong 
Partnerships with 
Families & Community

Teaching & Learning: 
Equitable Access to 

Standards-aligned 
Effective Instruction

Developing Our 
Capabilities: 

Continuous Learning 
& Growth Toward 

Excellence



Empowered to Learn!

2023 District Safety Audit

● 205 participants district 
wide completed the 
survey

● Participants from every 
site / department 
completed the survey
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How many times this year have you accessed the Emergency 
Procedures Guide?

I have never seen this guide

I have reviewed this guide this year in 
preparation for drills or emergencies

I have used this guide this 
year in a drill or emergency

I know where this guide is & will 
use it in an emergency situation

17

99

30

21
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Staff perception data…
When asked, “how prepared do you feel for responding to an emergency while in the workplace?”
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45
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48

(Not at all prepared) — 1

2

3

(Very prepared) — 4
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Staff perception data…
When asked to rate your level of training for emergencies such as a lockdown event or earthquake
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(Not at all prepared) — 1
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(Very prepared) — 4
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Staff were asked what is going well concerning safety and security in your building or the 
district. Direct quotes include:

● We practice emergencies frequently and tweak plans as needed.
● Conducting drills to prepare students. Conversations with the students about the purpose of 

the drills and the safety of our campus. 
● I appreciate that doors are locked and we have a fence around the playground now.
● Safety is taken very seriously, which is greatly appreciated.
● My feeling is that we are well prepared with our Admin leading the charge with information 

through periodic drills and regular information via our newsletter (smore) and even just casual 
conversations. 

● I like that the doors are locked and people need to be let into the building. That makes it feel 
more secure and safe. 
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Staff were asked to describe any safety concerns you have related to procedures. 
Some direct quotes include:

● What to do with students who are not in classes at the time of an emergency. Staff reporting 
procedures - not all staff report attendance the same. 

● I would like to know what I do with students on the playground if we have a lockdown.

● There could be more training/information about emergency procedures before and/or after 
drills that we can communicate with our students to ensure they have a full understanding of 
all procedures when there is an emergency.

● I am most concerned with what happens after an earthquake in the event the building is 
collapsed and people are trapped and/or injured. 
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Next Steps and Timeline

● Distribute data to building leaders 
- Complete

● Midyear retraining for leaders - 
February 27

● Retraining by leaders for building 
/ department staff specific to 
building feedback - Ongoing
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Fentanyl and Opioid Awareness Night - March 12

The Fentanyl and Opioid Awareness Night will teach 
students, families, and the community what you need to 
know about this danger.

Join us at 6 p.m. Tuesday, March 12, at Stanwood High 
School to hear from local, state, and federal experts about 
how to protect yourself and your family. This free 
community forum is open to everyone.



Empowered to Learn!

Questions?


